
 
Dear comrades, 
 
The Socialist Workers Party of Croatia congratulates a significant 95 
anniversary of the founding of the KKE. 
 
We feel a deep respect for all the victims endured by your 
comrades, since its founding to the present days in the struggle 
against injustice and oppression of the people. 
 
We also highly appreciate the contribution of the KKE in the 
international communist and Workers' movement and it is a  honor 
for us to be on the same path toward a common goal . 
 
 
Socialist Worker`s Party of Croatia 
 
President 
 


